
ECO Council Meeting 12.6.24-Minutes 

All members present except one Year 1 and one Year 2 member. 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

 

*Split in to year groups to look at entries for Green Guardians new 

logo competition.  Each year group picked a first, second and third in 

the year group they looked at and then a first, second and third 

place for KS1 and KS2 was picked by all reps.  Prizes will be given out 

during Gold Book Assembly on Friday 14th June.  An overall winner 

from the two first place winners will be chosen by teaching staff. 

 

*Paperwork shown to Green Guardians that needs to be shared with 

classes so they are brought up to speed with where we are.  Mrs 

Henson to copy and give out to teachers and email to ask for time to 

be given to do this. 

 

*Mrs Henson told reps this would be the last time we would meet 

this year due to trips and other commitments and invitations were 

given out to the joint end of year Green Guardians and School 

Council Celebration. 

 

 

 

 


